
Greetings Sageville families,  

 

Progress reports will be in  

student’s Thursday folders.  
Please do not hesitate to call 
your child’s teacher if you 
have any questions.  I read 
every student report and was 
delighted to see students  

making growth and improving 
in goals.  School and home 
working together is a power-
ful bond! 

 

Please turn in your enrollment 
survey, picture orders or ap-
parel orders by tomorrow.  
Thank you. 

 

Save the date:  Sageville 
School will host an Open 
House for incoming Preschool 
and Kindergarten students on 
Tuesday, April 19th, 6:30-
7:30 PM. 

 

 

 

Our district professional learn-
ing day on Thursday, March 
24th will focus on language 
arts.  Teachers can choose 2 of 
the 4 sessions offered.  The 
focus is on Six Traits Writing, 
Inquiry, Imaginet Phonics or 
research reading strategies.  
We’ll provide follow up on 
April 1st in our Friday morn-
ing session so our teachers are 
exposed to all four sessions. 

 

Morning Drop-Off:  If you 
need to put your car in park to 
get your child/ren out of the 
car, please pull into a parking 
spot and walk your child/ren to 
the front sidewalk.  This will 
keep the drop off moving more 
smoothly and will reduce the 
traffic out on Sherrill Road. 

 

Pick Up:  Please make sure 
your car is facing south toward 
the field and pull out to the left 
to leave the lot. 

From the Desk of Miss Mac 

M a r c h  1 7 ,  2 0 1 6  

Sageville Elementary 

12015 Sherrill Rd. 

Dubuque, IA 52002 

563-552-4300 Office 

563-552-4301 Fax 

Calendar Of Events 

Monday-March 21       
6:30 Site Council                 
7:00 PTC meeting         

Tuesday-March 22        
Gr. 5 DARE                
6:30 Band Festival @ 
Hempstead    

Wednesday-March 23     
KW and 2J have Junior 
Achievement  

 

No school on 
Thursday, March 
24th, Friday, 
March 25th or-
Monday, March 
28th. 

 

There is no newsletter 

www.sageville.dubuque.k12.ia.us 

 
Friday’s Professional Learning 

 

We will work on Close 

reading strategy lessons 

to implement in the 

classroom and continue 

data driven  

conversations 



 

Mrs. Kaiser’s Counselor Corner 

 

During the week of March 14th – 18th I have been in grades 3-5. During the month 
of March we continue to focus on life changes and loss. In third grade we watched a 
video about children who attend grief camp and discussed the purpose of a 
wake/funeral/visitation. In fourth grade we watched another grief camp video and 
made a memory handprint with coping skills we can utilize when we lose a loved 
one. In fifth grade we talked about the grief cycle and how this cycle can feel like 
you are riding a roller coaster. We also shared different coping skills you can utilize 
during each stage. Next week I will be working with small groups. 

Tips for Parents: Copy and paste the links below to view the videos shown during 
guidance class  

Third Grade: http://www.scholastic.com/childrenandgrief/  

Fourth Grade: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eleTbHHZ_sg 

Fifth Grade: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mq00IqO7Lvs 

Bluebird Workshop 

All ages welcome 

Swiss Valley Nature 

Center 

Saturday, March 19th 

10:00 AM 

 

Bring your own  

hammer and drill 

 

Please call to  

pre-register 

563-556-6745 


